
FEATHER RIVER RAIL SOCIETY 
DATE:   May 2017     

ITEM:  Director Report 

FROM:  Eugene Vicknair     

 

CONVENTION REPORT 

As of the Board Meeting we will be on the last presentation day of the convention.  Total 
registration as of Thursday evening was 87.  So far lots of compliments on the convention and the 
Mixer at the WP / NCO Depot. 

 

ENTRY ROAD 

We are reviewing options for repair and Steve Habeck has been dealing with the FEMA 
paperwork.  Hoping to have a plan in place with the city now that the storms seem to be done and 
we are past Crew Training and the Convention. 

 

FUNDRAISING 

We were not awarded the Dailey Grant we applied for.  We will be reapplying when the time limit 
allows.  Other grants are coming up and applications in progress. 
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